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A Note of Caution

Several pamphlets have come to the notice of the Administration calling for “Satyagrah”,
“Marches” and asking the students to assemble or pass through legally prohibited areas in the

campus, including the Administrative building on 4™ November,2019.

This is to caution those, who may be considering joining the protests that such activities in
the prohibited areas will be clear contempt of the decision of the Hon’ble Delhi High Court.

Protesters are hereby cautioned not to do so and are alerted that some student leaders have
already faced contempt charges and were convicted by the Hon’ble High Court as per its decision

dated 30" July,2018.

This is to re-iterate that peaceful protests are allowed in Sabarmati Lawn which is designated
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place for this type of activities as per the University rules.



